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PAUL SHAVE

Paul received the Monk Pope Brotherhood Award for his work as Membership Chairman, reaching out over the years to Veteran Air Policemen and Security Policemen, and for his never-ending effort to support Mom Lehman when he visited her in Tucson, including shampooing her carpets, for collecting donations to buy her a computer and then installing it for her and teaching her how to use it.   Paul was so close to Mom's family that they asked him to deliver the eulogy for her memorial service and funeral.  All of this was accomplished between his own hospitalizations for injuries sustained while in the military, after recovering from falling off ladders and still managing to be the delta devil that he is. 
Paul Shave has served as VSPA Membership Chair since 2018. His untiring dedication to membership service has contributed to the overall continual growth in new memberships and Life Memberships (currently over 1,020 life members).
Paul Shave helps new and current members with email and address changes, in VSPA’s database, assuring automatic placement in all related Rosters for bases and squadrons they served with.
Paul assistance in researching membership information for deceased members has provided information leading to discovery of new photos for deceased KIAs and LOD Air/Security Police, and our RIP-111 members, and discovering date-of-birth for research and gravesite locations for current members wanting to visit on veteran holidays to place flag or flowers.




